
Kipfer, Lorna

From: Langlie, Liz
Sent: Wednesday, June 06, 2012 5:39 PM
To: Abraham, Susan
Cc: Le, Hong; Kipfer, Lorna
Subject: Waiver Approval Process

Hi Susan,

Once you and Dan Dorman review the waiver and give us your comments/changes, Lorna and I believe only
the waiver should be sent electronically (from you if you prefer) to the appropriate persons in ADM, OGC and
OCFO for any comments and changes - FYI, we are currently confirming the individuals from ADM, OGO and
OCFO who should be sent the waiver for comments. Once we incorporate all changes agreed on, Eric should
then review the entire package (memo/waiver) and once Eric concurs, the entire package can be sent through
for official concurrence to the appropriate offices (ADM, OG , OCFO) and then finally to the EDO for
signature.

Thanks and let us know if you have any thoughts regarding the above process.

Liz

From: Abraham, Susan
Sent: Wednesday, June 06, 2012 5:17 PM
To: Langlie, Liz
Subject: RE: Waiver Memo

Thanks Liz!

From: Langlie, Liz
Sent: Wednesday, June 06, 2012 4:36 PM
To: Abraham, Susan
Cc: Le, Hong; Kipfer, Lorna
Subject: Waiver Memo

Hi Susan,

Per our meeting today, I spoke to Renee Taylor, EDO Administrative Assistant, and she informed me that NRR
would indeed draft the waiver memo for Bill's signature. The package will go through the EDO Mailroom and if
there are any significant changes to be made, they will send back to us and if there are only small changes,
they will choose to make them or not.

Thanks,
Liz

Liz Langlie
NRR Office Web Liaison (OWL) and
Program Specialist. NRR/PMDA
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC)
Phone: 301/415-7237
Location: O-13F10
Mailstop: O-13F15M
Email: liz.lanqlie(,nrc.qov
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NRC's 25th Annual Regulatory
Information Conference (RIC)
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